
Chairman’s Report
Your Community Partner dedicated to forming a positive change in people’s lives.
Serving member’s since 1935.  We welcome you to our 83rd Annual Meeting.

The Board of Directors are very pleased to announce that YOUR credit union had the 
strongest year in over  a decade. This allows CCATCU to enhance technology, pay 
higher dividends and retain excellent staff.

TheThe management structure was updated with the promotion of Leanne Mulholland to 
Chief Operations Ofýcer, the hiring of a new CFO in August 2018 and the hiring of a 
new VP of Risk Management in October 2018.  Rosie Botello, VP of Financial Services, 
retired in April 2018 after serving 35+ years.  

TheThe staff continues to offer excellent member service and help members raise their 
credit score.  This allows you our member to obtain the interest rate you deserve on 
loans.  When you ask a staff member at CCATCU what they do at the credit union – our 
uniýed answer is “WE CHANGE LIVES”.  Our member’s have stories, unexpected events 
and a need for education we provide regarding their personal ýnances.  We are excited 
to move into the future to enhance our Members Financial Health.  

BesidesBesides having a stellar year, CCATCU also exceeded 11% in loan growth and the      
delinquency and charge-offs combined were the lowest in 5 years.  Management      
continues to monitor the expenses of the organization in order to increase proýtability.  
The net worth of YOUR credit union remains over 11% at year end – far exceeding the 
7% required by the regulators.

DuringDuring 2018, the Board of Directors and Management offered assistance to credit 
unions in the community who were considering mergers.  In December, International 
Brotherhood of Electrical Workers (IBEW) Local 278 merged their accounts with 
CCATCU.  We are excited they are now a part of our credit union family and we support 
their credit union efforts.  In November 2018, the membership of Kingsville Area       
Educators FCU (KAEFCU) approved to merge with CCATCU.  The ýnal account            
conversion was completed on April 1, 2019.  These two mergers have grown our asset 
basebase to over $300 million and increased our membership by 2,600 members.  What a 
great opportunity this is to offer our products and services to more members in the 
community.

What are the strategic plans for 2019?  Management is reviewing and considering a 
new and improved addition to the Saratoga location.  Our employees have now grown 
to exceed 125 and training space and ofýces are needed.  

Watch your credit union grow and advance in our community.  We want to spread the 
word that we are here to support all individuals who need assistance with their            
ýnancial health.  The growth of YOUR credit union is exciting so watch and join us for 
the coming changes!

Ken Combs,          Gina Prince, 
Chairperson       CEO
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